
 

Beware of Prasa fake job adverts

The Passenger Rail Agency of South Africa (Prasa) has warned the public of job advertisements doing the rounds on
popular social media sites, purporting to be from the agency.
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The advertisements are claiming that the agency is hiring people to fix railway lines in Soweto/Johannesburg.

“The adverts may look convincing. Prasa advertises its vacancies or careers on its website, social media and newspapers,”
the agency said on Thursday.

Jobseekers can verify job advertisements from the agency by contacting Prasa on 086 000 88 88 or via Twitter:
@metrorailgp and Facebook: Metrorail Gauteng.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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